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SYNOPSIS 
 
From AAIB Report: 
Whilst in a steep continuous orbit to the left at relatively low level, the engine stopped suddenly, leaving little time 
for the pilot to plan for a forced landing. After touching down in a field of standing corn, the aircraft flipped over on 
to its back. The occupants were uninjured and vacated the aircraft through the doors. 
 
 
 
 
FOLLOW UP ACTION 
 
The two Safety Recommendations made by the AAIB following their investigation are reproduced below together 
with the CAA's responses. 
 
 
 
Recommendation 2006-105 
 
It is recommended that the British Civil Airworthiness Requirements Section S Working Group of the Civil Aviation 
Authority, review the Section S Fuel System design requirements to ensure that any present or future requirements 
are applied in a consistent manner to UK registered aircraft. 
 
CAA Response 
 
The CAA accepts this recommendation.  The CAA will, in conjunction with the BCAR S Working Group, review the 
BCAR Section S Fuel System design requirements and develop additional guidance material with the aim of 
producing a consistent approach for UK registered aircraft.   This review will be completed by the end of March 
2007 and any changes identified during the review will be included in the BCAR S amendment process. 
 

CAA Status - Open 
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This publication provides the initial CAA response to each Safety Recommendation made by the Air Accidents Investigation Branch, Department of Transport.
 It is published 

by the Safety Investigation and Data Department, Safety Regulation Group, Civil Aviation Authority, Aviation House, Gatwick Airport South, West Sussex, RH6 0YR.  
Tel: 01293 573220  Fax:  01293 573972  Telex:  878753.
The current status and the final responses to all Safety Recommendations are contained in an annual AAIB report entitled AIR ACCIDENTS INVESTIGATION 
BRANCH (AAIB) SAFETY RECOMMENDATIONS AND RESPONSES.

 
Status 'CLOSED' or 'OPEN' indicates completion or not of all actions judged appropriate by the CAA in response to the Recommendation.



 
Recommendation 2006-106 
 
It is recommended that P&M Aviation review the fuel system design of the CT2K aircraft and consider making 
available to UK owners a modification that makes the fuel system the same as that approved in the CTSW version 
of the aircraft, i.e. the ability to feed fuel to the engine from both fuel tanks simultaneously. 
 
CAA Response 
 
This recommendation is not addressed to the CAA. 

CAA Status - Closed 
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